
 

 

 

 

 

 

5 May 2017 

 

No 29 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
 

Dear Parents 

 

The weather this week has finally warmed up and we are looking forward to trying out our new trim 

trail.  Please do take a look at the website – the Gallery page – for some photos. 

 

As a link to our assembly series this term, the children have been introduced to two new 

characters – Stevie Stay-Safe and Stella Stand-up.  These puppets join us for assembly on Monday 

and teach us about different aspects of staying safe each week.  Do ask your child what they have 

learnt.  On that theme, after many meetings, I have finally heard that Surrey Highways have 

agreed to paint dotted lines across both entrances to the Honda Garage.  I have always been very 

conscious of how fast the traffic goes through the village and at both these points it is very 

unclear for a child where the pavement ends and the road starts.  Hopefully the white lines will 

make this a little clearer.  I do see this as a first step and I continue to liaise with Surrey 

Highways to see how we can work towards making the roads around school much safer for our 

children. 

 

As with all weeks, I am in and out of the classrooms, sometimes teaching or sometimes seeing how 

the children are learning.  It was an utter delight this week being in every single class and seeing 

all our children on task and clearly motivated, whether it was solving missing number problems in 

maths, planning exciting stories or re-designing Noah’s Ark!  Well done St John’s learners! 

 

Have a lovely, warm weekend! 

 

With best wishes 

Ginnie  

***************** 

News items for this week: 

 

PTA Summer Fair – please don’t forget that raffle ticket stubs and money need to be returned to 

the front desk by no later than 9.00am next Friday, 12 May.  Extra tickets are available at the 

front desk too.   

 

Also the Auction bid sheets are now available in the children’s entrance – do drop by and sign up if 

you can – there are some great prizes to be won! 
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Churt Tennis Club – we have been asked to let you know 

about some free tennis sessions this coming Sunday 

afternoon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Churt Village BBQ – a copy of this flyer 

regarding a village BBQ is also coming home in 

book-bags tonight. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


